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CERTIF]CATION OF THE BOULDER COUNTY 2012 GENERAL ELECTION

November 25,2012

The Boulder County Canvass Board has completed the steps and procedures required by statute and

summarized in the Certification letter to the Colorado Secretary of State, Scott Gessler, for the 2OI2

General Election in Boulder County.

We, Paul Geissler and Patricia Feeser--Democratic Party Appointees to the Canvass Board, are satisfied

with the Official Abstract of Votes presented by Clerk and Recorder, Hillary Hall, and her Election Staff

for this General Election. We are confident the Abstract of Votes coupled with the extensive

documentation and thorough explanation provided to the Canvass Board by Clerk and Recorder and

Staff provide us an accurate summary of the registered voters, ballots issued, cast and counted and are

within the standards laid out in Colorado State law for both the County-wide and Precinct-level tallies.

We also are satisfied that there were no voter cornplaints received by the Canvass Board that fall within

the jurisdiction of the Canvass Board to investigate and resolve.

We, therefore, will certify the Official Abstract of Votes for the General Election held in BouJder County

on the 6th of November 2OL2.

We wish to thank the County Clerk and Recorder, the Clerk's Office Staff, and the scores of citizen

volunteers and temporary workers for their dedication, diligence, and non-partisanship in putting in

thousands of hours of labor to make Boulder County's election process transparent, fair and conducted

in a way that should make all of Boulder County's citizens proud. lt has been our honor to represent the

Boulder County Democratic Party and to work with the elections staff and volunteers in this process.


